Public Comment .
Bay-Delta Strategic Workplan
Deadline; 7/8/08 by 12 p.m.
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REFER TO: Sacramento, Californ;g 95825.1890 l] W E
July 9, 2008
| JuL 9 2008
Ms. Jeanine Townsend SWRCB EXECUTIVE
Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
P.O. Box 100

Sacramento, California 95812

SUBIJECT: Bay-Delta Strategic Workplan Comments

Dear' Ms. Townsend:




users, legal or iilegal, and should not be focused solely on Central Valley Project and
State Water Project diversions.

Interior is pleased to note that the Board considers the review and implementation of
Southern Delta salinity and San Joaguin River flow objectives as linked. Interior agrees.
However, Interior strongly believes that the Board has never completed an accurate water
budget of the San Joaquin. At some point in the Board’s Strategic Workplan processes,

- anaccurate accounting of the San Joaquin hydrology will be necessary.

‘The Strategic Workplan is “Delta-centric.” While such an approach may seem to be an
appropriate response to the current crises in the Delta, Interior notes that the Plan should
~address how changing beneficial uses or public trust values in the Delta will lead to
changes or tradeoffs with beneficial uses or public trust values in the upstream portions of
- the Bay-Delta watershed. If the upstream systems are managed for Delta beneficial uses,

- . there will be tradeoffs for upstream beneficial uses. An exampie is the need for upstream

Teservoirs to conserve water and build coldwater pool resources in the winter and spring
months versus the need to provide for beneficial use flows in the Delta concurrently, In
other words, the upstream Delta watersheds should also be viewed as independent, yet
integrated, systems with beneficial use and public trust demands in addition to Delta
needs. The Board should prioritize and manage the beneficial uses of both the upstream
systems and the Delta to prevent conflict.

Interior looks forward to participating in the myriad of issues to be addressed by the
Board through its Strategic Workplan activities. We believe the future holds many
opportunities for the Board, Reclamation and the Service to work coll aboratively toward
equitable, meaningful, and reasonable solutions to water rights, public trust,
contamination and flow issues in the Bay-Delta.

Sincerely,

Do B ALN3E
Damiel G. Shillito
Regional Solicitor




